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Sent: Saturday, September 01, 2018 11:05 PM
To: Insurance Review
Subject: High Insurance Premium - A Concern

Dear Sir/Mam 
 
There is no doubt that auto insurance premium in Newfoundland is sky high and putting a lot of 
pressure on single income families. Please do something to regulate the exorbitant high insurance 
premiums that are being charged by insurance companies  
 
--  
Thank you 
 

 




